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To Whom It May Concern,
 
I wrote a lengthy & in-depth submission to the last Bill proposed by Mr. Rob Pyne on this
 subject.
 
Neither the facts, nor my views have not changed in the slightest, & due to the large
 number of submissions received by you on this subject at that time, & the huge number of
 signatures on the petition sent, there really should not be any need for further discussion
 on this subject.
 
Babies in the womb are living human beings from the moment of conception. They should
 not be aborted (killed) for any reason,  with the possible exception of where it may be
 necessary to save the life of the mother, & then only as a last resort.
 
This Bill allows abortion right up until birth for viable babies which is tantamount to
 murder.  It also removes all protection for Queensland women & babies.
 
Please protect these innocent little lives. Allow the babies a chance at LIFE & if necessary,
 allow them to be adopted out to the thousands of couples waiting for the chance to have
 a child of their own to love & raise.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Kathleen Ann Pitt
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